[Insert date]
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
Today, your student learned about the distinguishing characteristics of cyberbullying. They learned that cyberbullying is bullying that occurs through email, instant messaging, chat rooms, social media posts, or texts/images sent to a cell phone. Cyberbullying, like traditional bullying, involves repeated negative behaviors, an imbalance of power, aggression, or an intent to harm. 
Students also learned that throughout the United States, cyberbullying is punishable by civil and criminal 
laws. In Texas, “David’s Law” created protections for victims of cyberbullying. Students were reminded that they can always report cyberbullying through the school district’s anonymous reporting tool found at <insert link>. Research shows students are unlikely to report cyberbullying to the adults they live with, out of fear of losing access to their electronic devices. Students need to be reassured this won’t happen if they are reporting cyberbullying. 
We encourage you to ask your student about what they learned today and continue the discussion we had in the classroom about how to stay safe by behaving appropriately online and on their phones.
To learn more about cyberbullying and its consequences, visit www.DavidsLegacy.org .
Sincerely, 
[Insert Name]

